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PARTICIPATION REPORT 

Between November 12 and 20, 2021, I was granted the IAHS SYSTA scholarship 
to participate in the 4th International Conference of the Great African Basins in 
Cotonou, Benin. This trip was marked by three main activities: 

1) Training in hydrometry 

It took place over three days (November 13-15, 2021). A field trip on the Mono 
river allowed us to put into practice the different gauging methods. 

2) The conference 

It also covered three days (November 16-18, 2021). During the conference, I 
presented my paper; I was rapporteur of one panel and I also attended two 
workshops of the young hydrologist. 

3) Training in hydrological modeling and spatial hydrology 

It took place between November 19-20, 2021. It was essentially a question of 
discovering the AIR model with the airGR and airGRteaching packages in the 
first part and the use of radar images in hydrology as second part. 
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On the Grand Popo bridge learning how the use of the Radar  



 
Visit at the Abomey-Calavi University 

 


